
I, Leonard T Nelson strongly support HB2574 to have the opportunity to dispose of my body in a natural way and return my remains 
to the soil.

I have been searching for ways to have a natural burial and I have found some in Oregon and Washington. However in all the 
cases, one must buy a cemetery plot or purchase a dedicated bit of land in a woods on private land.

Why don't we have the choice to be composted like other organic matter and use that natural compost to add soil.

In my will I have stipulated cremation. It was the only way to avoid the other traditional methods, but still the gas energy and 
resulting pollution offend me.

Please, in the name of land use, climate change, sustainability, and personal choice, support this legislation.


